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Message from the Owner: 

Houndslake Country Club turns 50 this year! It is a significant milestone that few companies 
accomplish, and this makes us very proud. Our 50th Anniversary is a celebration of 
Houndslake’s legacy, its historical journey, who we are today, and our exciting future
ahead. The future of our club is extremely positive. I promise that in the years ahead, we
will deliver high-quality facilities, excellent value, and high-quality, golf, dining, and social 
experiences. Reflecting on our past successes, we would like to acknowledge and express 
many thanks to our valued members for their trust, support, and continued commitment to 
the club and its values. 

To our employees, old and new, thank you for the hard work you put in each day. Your 
efforts allow us to meet our club goals while adhering to our mission. We believe in 
integrity, friendly service, and continuous improvement to enrich the lives of the entire 
Houndslake family. 

By building and strengthening countless relationships in this community, the club has been 
and remains an important part of Aiken’s rich history. We plan to honor this heritage with a 
year-long celebration. We are currently finalizing an Anniversary Gala in the spring, a golf 
tournament, trivia contests, and much more. 

Happy 50th Year Houndslake! And here’s to another wonderful 50 years! May they be as 
exciting and as rewarding as the first. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel 

Background Photo Courtesy of Houndslake Archives 



“Long before DeSoto crossed the Savannah in
search of gold and was welcomed by the Indian
Princess Cofitachiqui in her domain a few miles to
the south of Aiken, the rolling, wooded acres of
Houndslake afforded a mecca for the Creek
Indians who populat- ed the region. Houndslake
now affords a permanent mecca for many people
from many places. 

and hardwoods, interspersed with dogwood,
holly, kalmia and wild azalea... freshwater springs,
now captured in four picturesque lakes...a mild,
agreeable climate year-round, plus interesting
changing seasons.” 

Many of the reasons are the same...beautiful pines 

Quote Retrieved from Houndslake Archives 



NOW SERVING LUNCH OPTIONS
ON AND OFF THE COURSE!! 

Hal Peck Pub
(Upper Level)
Tuesday - Friday

 11a-2p

Open to
members and
their guests,
golfers, and
Houndslake

Neighborhood
residents

Grill Room
(Lower Level at The Turn)

Thursday - Saturday 11a-5p

**Hours for our Grill Room subject
to change without notice due to

weather and activity**

Fast service, friendly
faces and ice cold beer

on tap!



Ladies’ Night
1/3 

Ladies’ Night
1/31

Ladies’ Night
1/24

Ladies’ Night
1/17 

Ladies’ Night
1/10

Seasonal Salad Bar
Caprese Salad
Italian Sausage Soup
Chicken Marsala with Fettuccini

Roasted Asparagus Spears
Spaghetti and Meatballs
Roasted Vegetables
Garlic Italian Bread

Salad Bar with Beet Salad
Egg Rolls
Egg Drop Soup
Almond Chicken

Beef and Broccoli
Fried Rice
Vegetable lo Mein
Stir Fried Chinese Medley

Red Skinned Mashed Potatoes
Macaroni and Cheese
Black-Eyed Peas
Sauteed Squash
Country Cornbread

Seasonal Salad Bar
Carrot Raisin Salad
Chicken Noodle Soup
Homestyle Meatloaf
Crispy Fried Chicken

Sauteed Shrimp
Creamy Cole Slaw
Steamed Broccoli
Gouda Macaroni and Cheese
Cheddar Bay Biscuits

Seasonal Salad Bar
Tuna Salad
Lobster Bisque
Fried Grouper Fingers
Baked Tilapia

Creamy Gnocchi
Broccoli Casserole
Carolina Rice and Gravy
Vegetable Medley
Country Cornbread

Seasonal Salad Bar
Waldorf Salad
Hearty Beef Soup
Country Fried Steak
Baked Chicken

Italian
 Feast

Southern
Comfort

Oriental
Express

Winter 
Solstice

Sea 
Lovers



Houndslake Country ClubMasters  2024
Members, you may start to see social advertisements for Houndslake's Masters 2024 packages. 

We want to inform you that as members, you will not be affected by these prices during that week. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the club to gain additional income for the purpose of those
 funds being dedicated to improvements of Houndslake Country Club.

18 holes • free bag of Rangeballs
cart fees included

$99 FOR 1ST INDIVIDUAL
ROUNDS BOOKED

G o l f  H a p p e n i n g s
MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION
3 IN 1 TOURNAMENT RESULTS

SCRAMBLE
Walt Busbee
Darney Drinnon
ALT. SHOT
Jerry Clements
Jim McMillen
BEST BALL
Bill Dallis
Dale Kendrick

TOTAL

1st  -  Bill Dallis
             Dale kendrick
2nd  - jerry clements
             jim Mcmillen



C l u b  U p g r a d e s

The Houndslake Garden Club held its Christmas luncheon December 15. A social hour was held before
 the meeting with piano music by Deacon Kathleen Cartledge, music director at St. Paul Lutheran 
Church. Each member received a lovely handmade ornament at the luncheon as a favor. 

Our next meeting will be January 19, 2024 at 10:30am in the Azalea Room at Houndslake where we will 
learn about honey bees. Our guest speaker, Stacey Siler, has been raising bees on her farm for many 
years. She will tell us how she raises them, why they are so important to our ecosystem, and what we 
can do to keep them alive and thriving. Guests are welcome to attend. 
January is usually a quiet month for gardeners but there are still some things you can do to prepare for 
spring: 
• Get a soil test in January so you will have time to amend the soil if needed before spring 
• Provide food and water for the birds. Replace old seed with a fresh supply as needed. 
• Check the mulch around sensitive perennials and add more if needed 
• Browse seed catalogs to get ideas for spring gardens 
PS: The garden club has a bookcase filled with gardening books and magazines in the ladies locker room, 
in the sitting area, which can be borrowed . Feel free to contribute any you may have that you would 
like to share with others! 

G a r d e n  C l u b  N e w s

B o o k  C l u b  N e w s
We hope everyone had a
wonderful holiday season

 and read lots of juicy books!
 Email us with your

recommendations and to reserve
your place as we host our first
Book Club Meeting of 2024 on

Thursday, January 25th at 11:30.  
christinab@houndslakecc.com



Save The Date
Tuesday, February 13th

Paladin Productions Presents: 

DOWN FROM UP THE
RIVER

Details  and Show Times TBA!

Prime Rib and Shrimp!
January 27th 
Details Coming Soon!

Marsha is a well loved staple here at
Houndslake since January 2012! Her
willingness to step in an assist in any

area she sees a need without skipping
a beat is amazing! She has developed
long standing relationships with staff

and members over her 12 year
tenure. If you see Marsha this month
hug her, thank her and tell her HAPPY

ANNIVERSARY!!

J a n u a r y  E m p l o y e e  o f  t h e  M o n t h

Welcome New Members
Henry Otto & Mary Hayden

Eldred & Connie Mitchell
William & Mary Lou Livingston
Donald & Rosalie Richardson 


